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VIA EMAIL & US MAIL 

Re: Docket No. 20170178-WS -Application for original certificates of authorization for 
existing utility currently charging for water and wastewater service in Polk County, by The 
Harbor. 

Dear Mr. Keller: 

The Florida Public Service Commission (Commission) staff reviewed the affidavits of noticing 
submitted to the Office of Commission Clerk on January 17, 2018. On the first page of the 
affidavit of mailing the notice to the customers and to the government authorities and utilities 
required by Commission rules, staff found an apparent error. In the following statement, it 
appears that the date is incorrect, and that the word "First" is misspelled: 

The Notice, which is attached hereto as Exhibit "A", was mailed, 
in a separate notice, on June 24, 2016 by Frist Class United States 
Mail. 

Please correct the date and spelling, have the corrected document notarized, and resubmit the 
entire package to the following address: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
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Should you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please feel free to 
contact Mrs. Melinda Watts by phone at (850) 413-6952 or email at mwatts@psc.state.fl.us for 
technical questions, or Mr. Walter Trierweiler by phone at (850) 413-6584 or email at 
wtrierwe@psc.state.fl.us for legal questions. Please include the docket number on all 
submissions to the Commission Clerk. 

Sincerely, 
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Melinda Watts 
Engineering Specialist 
Division ofEngineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 

MW:ij 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20170178-WS) 
Kim Whill (kw@primeincome.properties) 




